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Help Clayton County Police Department congratulate our new police officers   

WHAT:  Help Clayton County Police Department Congratulate Our New Police Officers    

WHEN: 6/4/2020 @ 1400 hrs.    

WHERE: 1746 Highway 138, Jonesboro, GA 30236 & Facebook Live   

DETAILS:   

On June 4, 2020 at 1400 hours, the Clayton County Police Department had the honor of 
introducing 24 new officers to our family. The graduation ceremony was held at 1746 
Highway 138, Jonesboro, GA 30236 (Fairview Baptist Church).  

The Basic Law Enforcement Training Class #025 had challenges like no other class. Training 
came to a halt due to the COVID-19 pandemic, but all of our graduates put forth hard work 
and prevailed through the challenges presented to them.   

Please help us congratulate BLETC #025 on their success in becoming police officers. 

Please review the graduation ceremony on our Facebook page at the link provided below: 
https://www.facebook.com/ClaytonCountyPD/videos/267874074636539/ 
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### 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Sergeant Julia Isaac, P.I.O. 
Clayton County Police Department  
678.610.4781 PIO Line  
7911 N McDonough St. 
Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 
Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
 
 


